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What an incredible term it has been for Year 5!  The children have shown fantastic       

creativity across a range of subjects, making this a truly exciting and engaging few weeks 

of learning. 

 

 

We started this term off with the stacking cups tournament in the hall.  All houses 

competed against each other in a range of different activities.  This included the tall-

est tower, relay races, speed stack and naughts and crosses.  It was great fun and we 

enjoyed competing against each other. 



Year 5 News... 

We were fortunate to have a visit 

from the firefighters, where pupils 

learned about fire safety and the vital 

role of the emergency services. 



Year 5 News... 

In English, we have explored the dramatic world of Macbeth.  Year 5 have particularly  

enjoyed stepping into the minds of the characters, creating their own diary entries filled 

with emotion and dialogue.  They also showed their artistic talents by creating artwork 

for our new display. 

In DT, we have been planning how to make delicious scones, learning about ingredients 

and methods in preparation for our next steps in baking.  This hands-on approach has  

really sparked enthusiasm in the classroom. 

We also had a visit from FINKFoods which gave the children the opportunity to make  

pizza in a fun and interactive way. 

 

 

 

 

 

Computing lessons have been equally exciting, with pupils developing their skills in data 

handling by creating their own spreadsheets.  It has been fantastic to see them apply 

their learning in such a practical and meaningful way. 

 

 

Overall it has been a fun-filled term with lots of hands on learning.  Well done to all Year 

5 for their hard work and enthusiasm—we can’t wait for another exciting term ahead! 

 

 


